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The Project 
 
As part of the Barratt Development, north of Newcraighall Road the disused railway bridge 
that crosses the A6095 is to be demolished. To accomplish these works Newcraighall 
Road (A6905) will be closed for 7 days. 
 

Impact  
 
This closure will start on Monday 17th November and run until Sunday 23rd November 
2014. 
This closure will cause inconvenience and disruption to the travelling public. To help 
reduce disruption, a pedestrian footway has been construction within the Barratt 
development site, this footway will be tarred, fenced and lit. This will provide 24hour, 7 
days a week access for pedestrian and cycle traffic. 



All vehicular traffic, including public transport, will be diverted via the A1. Public Transport 
will divert through Queen Margaret University and pick up the route at the roundabout at 
Whitehill Farm Road. There will be a free shuttle bus running between this point and 
Newcraighall East. (times to be confirmed). 
 
 

 
 

Diversions (see above) 
 
Bus Diversion route marked in red; Car diversion route marked in green; Pedestrian Route 
marked in yellow; Shuttle bus route marked in blue. 
 
 

Contacts 
 
Central Demolition : on 01324 815 700 or by e‐mail to enquiries@centraldemolition.co.uk. 

East Neighbourhood Office : 0131 529 3111 or @east_team 
Keith Allison (East Neighbourhood Roads Team) 0131 529 6392, 
keith.allison@edinburgh.gov.uk 

 

 

 

 

 



 


